VETERANS ADMINISTRATION

HosPITAL
4150 CLEMENT STREET

SAN FRANCISCO, CALIF. 94121

IN REPLY

March 10, 1978 REFER TO:

Radioisotopes Licensing Branch

Div. of Fuel Cycle § Material Safety

Office of Nuclear Material Safety § Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is a remewal application for our Broad Medical Radioisotope
License (No. 04-00421-05) which expires on April 30, 1978. This
application includes all information pertaining to amendments pre-
viously incorporated into our current license.

We have rewritten the institutional radiation manual to include
many of your recommendations as outlined in NUREG-0338, Rev I. We
hope this revision of our safety procedures meets the standards of
your agency.

Thank you for your consideration of this application.

Sincerely,
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RALPH R. CAVALIERI, M.D.

Chairman
Hospital Isotope Committee
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“To care for him who shall have borne the battle, and for his widow, and his orphan.”’ ABRAHAM LINCOLN
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